
August 2019 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

The Dry Heat Tournament has 20 teams scheduled to play on Monday August 5th 

and Tuesday August 6th. That is a great turnout for our summer tournament. 

Everyone have a great time and be sure to hydrate. 

Please join me in welcoming 2 new members to our club, Rich Mellick and Mondo 

Ramos. They are taking advantage of our new pro-rated membership policy to 

join the club now and get in on all of the activities planned through the end of the 

2019 season. 

Not a lot going on as we get into the heart of the summer season. The course is 

going to begin aeration immediately following the play on August 6th. 

We will be forming a nominating committee around the middle of September for 

TLQMC Board positions for 2020. The slate of candidates will be made available 

well in advance of the General membership Meeting on Monday December 2nd, 

when the election will take place. Anyone interested in running for any of the 

Board positions, please let one of the current Board members know. They can 

pass the names along to the nominating committee.  

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  


